
 

 
 
August 27, 2017 

 

Southern Area Hurricane - Harvey Update – Louisiana District 

                                                                                          
Effective Monday, August 28, 2017 All Facilities in Louisiana District will be Fully 
Operational 

 
The following offices will resume normal operations on Monday, August 28, 2017 

 
Cameron Post Office 70631, 144 Adam Roux St, Cameron LA 70631-9998  
 
Hackberry Post Office 70645, 904 Main St, Hackberry LA 70645-9997     
 
As further impacts to USPS operations are identified, updated information will be posted to 
USPS Service Alerts website accessed through http://about.usps.com/news/service-
alerts/welcome.htm and the PostalPro website, http://postalpro.usps.com/..  Additional Industry 
Alerts will be released as impacts warrant. 
 

### 
  

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   

  
To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. 

  
Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy. 
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